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Cheryl Harris

From: Hedrick, James <hedrickj@union.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 3:44 PM
To: AudioFilings
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]: temporary suspension of operation, WRUC, ID facility 68273

Dear AudioFilings,  
 
WRUC has been off the air, temporarily, since  05/02/2022  due to the failure of the ENCO audio programming 
computer. A replacement has been ordered and operation will resume as soon as it is received and installed. I had some 
trouble reporting the problem because I was told by the FCC to use the LMS system and I just found out that the LMS 
system is not working to report temporary suspension of service. I received instructions to submit by email and have 
done so.  
 
Thank you 
  
 
Professor James Hedrick 
Department of Electrical, Computer, and Biomedical Engineering 
Union College 
Schenectady, NY 12308 
Phone: (518) 388-8027 
 
 
On Wed, May 11, 2022 at 3:28 PM AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov> wrote: 

Good Afternoon, 

Please submit the date of silence, and the reason for the suspension of operation. 

  

Thank You 

AudioFilings 

  

From: Hedrick, James <hedrickj@union.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 1:11 PM 
To: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: temporary suspension of operation, WRUC, ID facility 68273 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use 
the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

  

 
 

Professor James Hedrick 
Department of Electrical, Computer, and Biomedical Engineering 
Union College 
Schenectady, NY 12308 
Phone: (518) 388-8027 


